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THE ATHLETIC JOURNAL

6858 GLENWOOD AVENUE
CHICAGO, ILL.

June gth, 1938,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your basketball review
from your district.

We included this in our general Review
of the Year in Athletics which appeared in the June issue,

Yours very truly,

A. K. Griffith,

AKG-MC



